
April 27, 2021 

Dear Editors,  

 

 

I declare that the authors of this manuscript are non-native English speakers.  

All of us have previously authored articles in various international publications. Our paper has been 

reviewed by a colleague who is a professional translator. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
 

	


